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PSBA/Notice - 057                 February 22, 2022 

 

NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 
 

SEHAT SAHULAT PROGRAM 

 

Dear Members, 

 

COMCON (a consultancy firm) in collaboration with the Pakistan Stock Brokers Association (PSBA) 

is holding an awareness session to inform our members regarding the free medical benefits they 

may have for their staff members being provided by the United Medical & Dental College. The 

program has been designed and named as Sehat Sahulat Program, whereby, low-income individuals 

may have complete free medical care given by the professionals.  

 

In this regard, the members are requested to kindly attend the session following the below given 

details so that to subscribe as discussed above. 

 
 

DETAILS 
Date Wednesday, February 23, 2022     
Time 4:00 PM – 4:45 PM 

Joining 
Link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81709507698?pwd=RytQemdmMkh6U3ZoVlZNV0ZXS
GovQT09  

ID 817 0950 7698 

Password 752605 
The session will 
be conducted by 

Mr. Zahid Asghar – Chief Executive – COMCON 

 

Look forward to the maximum participation from our members. 
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